
Home Repair Contractors Wanted
The Towns of Johnston and North Providence are seeking home repair and housing rehabilitation 
contractors to participate in the CDBG-funded Johnston-North Providence Home Repair program 
to perform needed home repairs to address safety and health hazards and abate code violations on 
owner-occupied 1, 2 and 3-family units.  Interested contractors must submit a letter of interest and 
statement of qualifications per the Request for Qualifications.  The Towns are seeking to pre-qualify a 
list of contractors who will then be invited to submit quotes for home repair projects.  The Johnston-
North Providence Home Repair program has a queue of over twelve projects ready for quotation.  
Only pre-qualified contractors will be allowed to receive an award or submit further quotes to the 
Home Repair Program for the next three years.  
Contractors are asked to respond to this request for qualifications.  Specific request for quotes will 
be issued for several home repair projects during this solicitation period and awarded subsequent to 
the prequalification.  
Contact:  North Providence Office of the Purchasing Agent, 401 232-0900, ext. 236 to receive the 
RFQ, or visit www.northprovidenceri.us/purchasing.   
Minority, women, Section 3 and veteran-owned contractors are encouraged to apply.  
Submissions are due by 10:00 am, Thursday, November 1, 2018.

Office of the Purchasing Agent
North Providence Town Hall

2000 Smith Street
North Providence RI  02911


